
Email 090720 from RBC re ECNF/HE email exchange 
 
From: Anne Storah  
Sent: 09 July 2020 14:20 
To: Tony Blackburn 
Cc: Michael Atherton 
Subject: RE: Highways England Reply - Edenfield Community Neighbourhood Forum - Proposed 
Residential Allocation to the west of Market Street, Edenfield (site H72) 
  
Tony 
 
LCC Highways have no further comments to make on the email exchange between Michael Kitching 
of SK Transport and Warren Hilton of Highways England. 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in confirming this. 
 
Anne 
  
 


